
Arcus FM strengthens Commercial Real
Estate Division with First-Ever Business
Unit Director Appointment
1 year ago

Arcus FM, a leading provider of technology-led, people-driven Facilities Management services, is proud to
announce a significant milestone in its expansion strategy. To support its growing presence within the
Commercial Real Estate sector Kathy Hope has been appointed as its first Business Unit Director in this
specialism. 

Continuing on its rapid growth trajectory, Arcus FM’s presence within Commercial Real Estate has grown
exponentially in the last 12 months.  

The company has invested heavily in its commercial offering. It has developed a dedicated proposition,
operational specialisms delivering innovative solutions, and new customer-centric technology – and this
appointment is another sign of intent from the business. 

Kathy Hope brings over 25 years of experience in Workplace and Facilities Management, specialising in
commercial and operational delivery as well as strategic development. Her appointment is a testament to
Arcus FM’s dedication to enhancing its service delivery and operational excellence in the Commercial Real
Estate sector.  As Business Unit Director, Kathy will lead Arcus’s strategic initiatives to enhance operational
delivery, strengthen management across CRE accounts, and offer exceptional customer service. 

Theresa Bell, Chief Commercial Officer said: “The demand we have seen for our services in Commercial
Real Estate over the last year has been fantastic and we saw an opportunity in the market to really
enhance our commercial offering. Kathy’s extensive experience and strategic vision will be invaluable as
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we continue to grow and innovate in this space.” 

Kathy Hope, Business Unit Director said: “I am excited to join Arcus at such a pivotal time in its growth.  

“I am eager to leverage my experience to drive strategic initiatives that will enhance our operational
delivery and provide exceptional value to our customers in the Commercial Real Estate sector.  

“Together, we will build on Arcus FM’s strong foundation and continue to deliver innovative and effective
solutions that meet the evolving needs of our customers.” 


